
 
 

 

 

 

October 14, 2016 

 

Dear Dielectric Fluid Customer, 

 

In response to your request regarding PCB content in Soltex dielectric fluids please be advised that 

Soltex Dielectric Fluids do not contain detectable levels of any polychlorinated biphenyl compounds. 

We are hopeful this statement alleviates any concerns in this regard. 

 

If you should have further questions, please feel free to contact us at the number listed below. 

 

Sincerely, 

Soltex, Inc. 

3707 FM 1960 West 

Suite 560 

Houston, TX 77068 

Phone: 281-587-0900 

Fax: 281-587-1998 

www.soltexinc.com 


